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06 May 2024 
 
Anthony Jordan 
fyi-request-26216-2c457e08@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Kia ora Anthony 
  
Your Official Information Act request, reference: GOV-032074 
Thank you for your email of 29 April 2024, asking for the following information under the Official 
Information Act 1982: 
 

Can you please confirm whether a independant report was ever done regarding the performance 
etc of the Multi discipline External Panel? 

 
Post-implementation review draft Report 
We understand the panel you have referenced is the External Medical Panel. Please refer to our response 
of 10 May 2022 to you at https://fyi.org.nz/request/16362-subsequent-request-re-gov-012356 (our ref: 
GOV-015395). Attached to that response was a summary of the External Medical Panel post-
implementation review draft Report. No other reports exist. 
 
If you have any questions about this response, please get in touch 
You can email me at GovernmentServices@acc.co.nz.  
 
Ngā mihi 
 

 
 
Christopher Johnston 
Manager Official Information Act Services 
Government Engagement 
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